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Alan Davies Esq. 
Client Account Director 
Target Group Limited 
Target House 
Cowbridge Road East    
Cardiff 
CF11 9AU 
 
 
 
Dear Alan, 
 
PS/17/187 Provision of a Direct Debit Solution. 
 
Acceptance of extension on the above contract. 
 
Further to your quotation dated 17 October 2022 I am now writing to formally accept 
your quotation for £8.7 million to extend the duration of the contract until 31 May 
2024.  
 
This letter and your quotation constitutes as a binding contract between yourselves and 
the Department for Transport and will be subject to the same Terms and Conditions of 
Contract including any amendments as Contract No PS/17/187.  
 
Please acknowledge your receipt of this letter by signing in the allocated space below 
and returning to me at the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 

 
 
 

Commercial Directorate 

DVLA 
Longview Road 
Morriston  
Swansea SA6 7JL  

 

  

www.gov.uk/browse/driving 

@dvlagovuk 

Our ref: PS/17/187 
(Extension) 

Date: 29/11/2022 

Vikki John  
 
Commercial Category Specialist 
Commercial Directorate 

Vikki.John@dvla.gov.uk  

 
   

 

Accepted for and on behalf of Target Group 
Ltd by:- 
 
Signature: _____________________ 
   
Name:  _____________________  
   
Capacity: _____________________   
 
Date:  _____________________  
   

John Barker

CEO

30/11/22


